
NEWSLETTER FOR MAY 2020 
• All tournaments for this month have been canceled. That makes 15 tournaments 

in the last 3 months lost due to COVID-19.   
• The Byron Nelson Tournament usually played this month has been canceled. 

The 2021 event will be played at TPC Craig Ranch, tentatively scheduled for May 
2021. 

• Watch the website (ntsga.org) for latest updates announced by Tournament 
Chairman Rod Wells in regards to our tournaments. 

• Whenever we are able to start playing golf again, remember to sign up for the 
event you intend to play. Sign-up on the website (ntsga.org/Sign-up), or call Rod 
at 972-699-0644 or send him an email: wellsrod@att.net You must be signed-up 
to play prior to noon, 2 days before the event.  

 

BIRTHDAYS FOR MAY 
 
Terry Bell 31st          Gene Clark 19th   Bob Clay 25th  Phil Fahs 15th 
Tom Hatfield 20th        Jerry Jenkins 24th           Hubert Lytle 1st  Mike McGaughey 25th 
Joe Ries 3rd          Doug Shackelford 2nd  Jim Staron 5th  Tim Strobel 21st  
Ron Swanson 6th  
 
Day 27 of the stay-at-home requirement and the dog is looking at me like, “See…this is 
why I chew the furniture.” 

 
 
APRIL TOURNAMENT PARTICIPATION… 

  
Thorntree GC, Bridlewood GC, Stonebridge Ranch C.C., Watters Creek GC and 
Prairie Lakes GC were all canceled due to COVID-19.  
 
  
LAWS OF GOLF       …..John Stieneker 
 
Law #4: Golf balls never bounce off of trees and back into play. If one does, the tree is 
breaking a law of the universe and should be cut down.  

 
      
    PUN INTENDED… 

He: “Do you still play triangle in the orchestra?” 
She: “No, I quit…it was just one ting after another”.  



SAD NEWS:  
Twelve year member Andy Parker’s wife Alicia passed away on April 23. Alicia was 
born in Kansas City, but grew up in Dallas attending Bishop Dunne High School. 
No services are planned.  
 
Rest in peace, Alicia Parker.  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
PICTURES… 
NTSGA is in need of pictures (head shots) of members, to post on the website roster 
tab. It would help during this coronavirus down time, if you could have a picture taken 
with your cell phone and forward it to Webmaster Howie Bacharach 
(hbacharach@aol.com). This is an attempt to have pictures posted on the NTSGA 
website of all of our members. Thanks.  
 

      FUNNY… 

An Irish mother-in-law arrives home from shopping to find her son-in-law Paddy in a 
steaming rage and hurriedly packing his suitcase.  
“What happened Paddy?” she asks anxiously.  
“What happened? I’ll tell you what happened. I sent an email to my wife telling her I 
was coming home today from my fishing trip. I get home and guess what I found??” 
“Your daughter, yes, your daughter, my wife Jean, naked with Tim McDurmond in our 
marital bed! This is unforgivable, the end of our marriage, I’m done. I’m leaving 
forever!”  
“Come now, calm down, calm down Paddy.” says his mother-in-law. “There is 
something very odd going on here. Jean would never do such a thing! There must be a 
simple explanation. “I’ll speak to her immediately and find out what happened.” 
 
Moments later, the mother-in-law comes back with a big smile. “There now Paddy, you 
see…I told you there must be a simple explanation.  
“Well, what is it?” fumed Paddy.  
“She never got your email!” 
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